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The theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”
Perseverance is a very important character trait for you to be successful in life. It means determination at working hard regardless of obstacles that may exist.

The month of June is “Pride” month. We all need to have “pride” inside – we are all unique, we are all individuals, and we all belong – take the opportunity to celebrate your identity!

Today is Student Appreciation Day – all class bubbles will be receiving stickers for each individual student! Today is going to be a great day of outdoor activities. We hope you remembered your hat/sunglasses and sunscreen! Please stay hydrated, we have many water coolers in the school. If you forgot your water bottle, we have some Barnhill water bottles for sale in the office for $5.00. 



Laser Tag is on Monday, June 21st grade 6 class bubble, Tuesday, June 22nd for grade 8 and Wednesday, June 23rd for grade 7. Each student must pay $6.00 to participate in this activity. The payment is to be made on Cashless Schools.
 
The canteen is on Friday at lunch, all items are $1.00 each.
Hot lunch is on Friday with pizza! 

Breakfast items have been available in the Student Lounge since 8:10 a.m. and will continue to be available until 8:40 a.m. 
You can only eat until 9:00 a.m. in Foundations, at your breaks and lunch.
The only item you can have during instructional time is water.


Lost and found – The box is getting fuller! Please come to the office at breaks or lunch to claim your lost item. Any items left behind at the end of the school year will be donated to charity. 

Any student birthdays…

We are week 6 in the duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


Do you like to draw? Do you have a great idea for the cover of the 2021-2022 School agenda? Please design it and submit it to the office. The winner will be announced on Monday, June 14th and your design will be on the agenda for the 2021-2022 school year.

Have a fantastic Student Appreciation Day ~ we appreciate all of you and are sure you will have an amazing day.



